
 
 Maine Immunization Program 

Tel. (207) 287-3746 
 Fax (207) 287-8127 

 
 

To:  ImmPact Providers/Users 
From:  Maine Immunization Program – ImmPact 
Subject:  Maine IIS – ImmPact System Enhancement GoLive Date May 21, 2018 
Date:  April 11, 2018 
 
The new ImmPact system will be going live Monday, May 21, 2018.  In order to make the transition go as smoothly as 
possible, we are requesting the following instructions be followed: 
 

 Place your last order by 3PM, Friday, April 27, 2018 (ordering will not be available until new system is live) 

 Enter all administered immunizations by 5PM, Thursday, May 17, 2018  

 Submit Cold Chain by 5PM, Thursday, May 17, 2018 

 Submit inventory Reconciliation by 5PM, Thursday, May 17, 2018 

 Accept all orders and transfers into inventory by 5PM, Thursday, May 17, 2018  
o Any outstanding “shipped” orders and transfers will be accepted into your inventory automatically so 

please make sure to contact vaccine management 800-569-0659 if you have not received an order prior 
to this date 

 
ImmPact will not be available after 5PM, Thursday, May 17, 2018.   The new ImmPact will be available starting Monday, 
May 21, 2018.   
 
For your new organization code and password, please refer to your current home page of ImmPact.  Look for your site 
specific message under Messages and Notices.  (this is below the graph if you have one, or further down under the 
vaccine order/transfer notifications if not). 
 
The new ImmPact address will be:  https://immpact.maine.gov 
Your user name will remain the same. 
 
Once you log in, the system will prompt you to reset your password and answer three (3) security questions.   
Please do not hesitate to contact the Helpdesk 800-906-8754 if you should have any questions or issues.  
 
We appreciate your assistance with this new transition.    

 
 

https://immpact.maine.gov/

